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BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT- For publication after Jan. 12 

VA bishops invite all to join them at liturgy for legislators, needs of Virginia 

Catholics are called to pray for our civic leaders as we engage in the public square.  Join 

Arlington Bishop Michael F. Burbidge and Richmond Bishop Barry C. Knestout, along with the 

Virginia Catholic Conference, their public policy agency, at a special liturgy for Virginia’s 

elected officials and the needs of the state. The third annual Virginia Vespers: Evening Prayer 

for the Commonwealth will be held at the beautiful, historic Cathedral of the Sacred Heart, 

Richmond, at 5 p.m., Thursday, Feb. 15, 2018. The hour-long service draws on an ancient 

Christian liturgy and includes Scripture and sacred music provided by local Catholic school 

choirs. A wine and appetizers reception follows. Register at www.vacatholic.org. 
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